

Università degli Studi Genova Il Rettore

Genova, 9th October 2015

To the Rector of TSTU
Tambov State Technical University
Prof. Mikhail Krasnyanskiy
106 Sovietskaya Street, Tambov 392000
Russian Federation

Dear Partner and Colleague,

I wish to forward to you and to your institution all our best greetings, in occasion of the celebration of the  $50^{th}$  anniversary of Tambov State Technical University and we are pleased to congratulate you on this important anniversary.

Since the beginning of the more than decennial cooperation between our Universities, we have detected that TSTU has always kept the best tradition of the national system of education and implemented new educational and research programs, considering regional and country development challenges.

Your achievements in education are impressive and your alumni present the high quality and academic success of your activities.

We thank you for a long-term cooperation and wish you further prosperity and stability in the coming years.

Rector of University of Genova Prof. Paolo Comanducci